
April 9, 2020

To our valued customers:

During this time of uncertainty, we at Badger Alloys are especially grateful for
our loyal customers and dedicated employees. We remain open as an
"essential business" per the U.S. Department of Homeland Security, State of
Wisconsin Department of Health Services and Infrastructure Security Agency’s
list of Critical Infrastructure Sectors.

We continue to follow guidelines from the CDC, political leaders, and industry
associations to keep our team safe while meeting customer needs. Fortunately,
we are able to run two shifts to maintain full levels of production. We are
committed to doing our part to keep the supply chain moving.

We continue to monitor the COVID-19 situation and we do not anticipate any
substantial impact on production in the foreseeable future. We are meeting
virtually with customers and vendors, restricting access to the facility to
employees and critical visitors only.

Should guidelines change to the extent your orders will be affected, we will be
in contact with you immediately. Thank you for your flexibility and willingness
to work together to meet your needs while keeping everyone safe and healthy.

Sincerely,

BADGER ALLOYS, INC.,

Robert S. Cowen, President & CEO
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